10-001
COMMENT
CL-04741

From: cemente69n@netscape.net

Sent: Monday, February 1, 2010 4:19 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex' 5772-10

ID number RIN 3038-AC61 | truly believe that the proposed leverage change prolong this recession that we are in
and for all the people that's has lost so much already just another slap in the American peoples face. This is the
one hope for a lot of people to keep up with the claiming energy cost in this country and recuperate some of there
retierment.So please do not change the 100 to 1 leverage.



